
 
 

 
 
   

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Open PSA Meeting 5/8  

Join us for “Mocktails”  
 

 

 

BINGO Night 5/11 

Did you miss the first family BINGO 
night? 

 
Join us on Friday 5/11/18 from 6:00 PM-
8:00 PM for great evening of dinner and 

Bingo! We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

  

S D S C  P S A  S P R I N G  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 1 8  

Tuesday, May 8th at 7 PM the PSA Board 
cordially invites the whole school 
community to a “Meeting with 
Mocktails.” Let’s hope the weather 
cooperates. Come out and have a fruity 
beverage with us. This is a time for you 
to hear what is going on, get to know 
the PSA Board, to give your input, and to 
get involved.     

Touch a Truck 

Saturday 5/19 
St. Denis-St. Columba School will be hosting their 1st ever Touch a Truck Event on Saturday, 
5/19 from 10:00AM-2PM in our very own parking lot! This event will be held rain or shine (we 
are hoping for great weather this day!) Explore various vehicles including Fire Truck, Police 
Car, Construction Equipment, Tractors, and many more! Get your face painted and enjoy food 
and drink as well! There will be additional kid’s activities and raffles held at Touch a Truck as 
well! Be sure to like and follow the Facebook page for Touch a Truck at 
www.facebook.com/SDSC-Touch-A-Truck. Here you will see updates and receive additional 
information for this event.  

http://www.facebook.com/SDSC-Touch-A-Truck


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for all the support you give to our school and events all year long! 
We would not have the success we do without each and every one of you!!  

Friday 4/13 SDSC PSA hosted a brand 
new event, a Daddy-Daughter Sock Hop.  
The event was a huge success and we 
owe a big thank you to the co-chairs, 
Christina Carozza, Lori Kermel, & 
Michelle Woods. We’d also like to thank 
all the many helpers who decorated, 
served and cleaned up at this fantastic 
party.  

Daddy-Daughter Dance 

A Huge Success 
“Dear, Edwina” School Play 
At the beginning of April, students in the 
upper hall put on a production of “Dear, 
Edwina” to sold out crowds.  Under the 
direction of Christine Manning, the 
children involved in the show worked 
hard for months and it showed.  It’s 
exciting to see how much talent we have 
in our school.  

If your child would like to get involved in 
theater, Christine will be hosting 
summer camps right here at SDSC!   

Our current coordinator, Judy Boulton, is stepping down and we would like to thank 
her for her help with this program over the years.   
 
In order to continue offering chips for sale on Tuesdays, we are in need of a volunteer 
to coordinate the program.  Most of the planning work is already in place, thanks to 
Judy, the new chip coordinator will just need to keep the program running. The chip 
sales benefit the 8th Grade Graduating Class ensuring they have a great year. All of the 
students like having the chips to add to their lunches on Tuesdays.      
 
If we do not have a coordinator, we will not be able to maintain this program.  If you 
are interested, please contact psa@stcolumba.net   

Have you helped at the school this year? Chaired a committee? Worked in the 
cafeteria? Scooped ice cream, sold uniforms or worked recess duty?   
 
Any and ALL volunteers are invited to an appreciation tea on the last day of school 
before the awards ceremony, at 8:30 in the cafeteria. Coffee, tea and continental type 
breakfast will be served.  

Volunteer Appreciation Tea 6/19 

A Look at Past Events 

Tuesday Chip Sales Coordinator Needed! 


